
What changes have occurred
Healthplex/Dentcare has integrated onto a new operating system e�ective January 1, 2024. 

Will this impact the participating dentist I currently visit?
All Healthplex/Dentcare providers have not changed. You MUST have your new ID number and new Plan 
number. If you don’t have your new ID card and you need to confirm eligibility, please call your dedicated 
phone line to obtain your ID number. You have access to the same benefits and dentists you have always had. 

How do I find a dentist?
After January 1st, 2024, to find a participating general or specialist dentist, members can either call Customer 
Service at 1-844-TWU-HPLX (For TTY/TDD services call 711) or go to yourdentalplan.com/Healthplex and 
click on “Register” to create an account. 

Will I receive a new ID card?
Yes, new ID cards have been mailed out. THIS MAILING WILL BE DELIVERED IN A PLAIN WHITE           
NONDESCRIPT ENVELOPE, (SIMILAR TO HOW CREDIT CARDS ARE MAILED). Enclosed will be a set of two 
cards containing the member’s name, the new policy number, and your own unique identification number. All 
family members can use these cards while visiting a provider (spouses and dependents will not receive a 
separate card).

Will my policy number change?
Yes. You will have a new policy number. This new policy number will be on your new ID card. 

What is the di�erence between an in-network provider and an out-of-network provider?
In general, you will always pay less with an in-network provider. An in-network provider has a contracted 
rate for each service that they must charge, whereas an out-of-network provider can choose the amount 
to charge the patient for each service. If choosing an out-of-network provider, you will be responsible for 
any charges above the possible reimbursement. 

A UnitedHealthcare Company 

Or call your Dedicated Phone Line which
has not changed: 844-TWU-HPLX

For Eligibility please log on to:
 yourdentalplan.com/healthplex 

HEALTHPLEX TRANSITION
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS



 

What if I had a prior authorization for services before the transition?
All predeterminations prior to the transition are being honored. If your predetermination is not being 

honored, please call 516-542-2287. 

Will my benefits remain the same?
Yes. There are no changes to the benefits in place today.

Who do I call if I have questions for services rendered prior to January 1, 2024?
For any questions for matters related to claims or issues occurring during 2023, please call 
1-800-468-0600. If you need to submit a claim with a 2023 date of service, please have your provider 
send claims to:

Healthplex
PO Box 211672

Eagan, MN 55121

Is there a new claims process beginning January 1, 2024?
Beginning January 1, 2024, please send claims with dates of service of January 1, 2024, and after to:

Healthplex
PO Box 30567

 Salt Lake City, UT 84130

Member Letter

You will be receiving your ID Card and member letter shortly

PPO ID CARD

DHMO ID CARD


